To
Editor-in-Chief, 
          Sports Medicine- Open

Sub: Submission of Paper.
Respected Sir,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Its always been a matter of pride in getting our articles published in the “Sports Medicine- Open”. Hereby, I am sending an Original Article carried out in our Dept. Of Orthopaedics, Govt. Medical College and Hospital, Chandigarh, India for your kind approval. 
Hereby, I assure you that the paper titled “Outcome of hamstring graft with preserved insertion: Prospective Study with 5 year Follow-up” is not under consideration by any other journal and has not been previously published and accept responsibility for releasing the material on behalf of any and all authors. 

Yours Sincerely,
Dr Akash Singhal,
Senior Resident,
Government Medical College Hospital, Sector 32B Chandigarh, India.





